
  
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

All Foundation staff would like to say a huge well done to all 
our ‘King Edwinners’ on a successful first half term in F2. 

 
After half term, we are looking for children coming into their 

classrooms independently. In this last week of half term, 
encourage your child to put their coats on their pegs, book bags 

in trays and water bottles in the correct place by themselves. 
Children can then join in the carpet activity to begin their school 

day. When the children return to school from their half term 
break, they will be expected to come into the classrooms by 

themselves. We can help make sure their belongings are in the 
correct place. If you have any messages for the teacher, you will 

still be able to pass these on at the door.  

Respect 

Making a thank 
you card to say 

what we are 
thankful for. 

 

 

 

Creativity 

Painting or 
drawing a farming 

picture. 

 

Determination 

Fastening own 
coat for outside 

time. 

Please practise 
this at home. 

 

Good Choice  

Using a recording 
device to say 

what makes me a 
‘King Edwinner’. 

 

 

Maths 
Properties of 2D shapes. 

Excellence 

Making 2D shapes 
using natural 

objects. 

 

 

Theme 
What makes me a  
King Edwinner? 

Question of the Week 
What am I thankful for? 

 

 

 

 

 

Phonics 

This week in phonics we 
will be learning…. 

ck(as in duck),   e,   u 
 

 

 

Dates for diary 
Tuesday 15th October- Fox 
Library Visit 
Tuesday 15th October- Fox and 
Badger Parents’ Evening 
Thursday 17th October- Fox 
Parents Evening 
Wednesday 16th October- 
Harvest Festival 
Friday 18th October- Inset Day  
Monday 4th November- First day 
back 
Tuesday 5th November- Badger 
Library Visit 
 
 

 

 

 

Literacy 
We will be meeting our writing 

friend ‘Pop’. 


